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NEWSLETTER 
Washington State School  Retirees’ Association 

Our second monthly meeting! 

Tuesday, October 15, 10:30am 

WHERE:  Our Saviors Lutheran Church, 215 Mukilteo Blvd  

Food created by:   Ashley 

COST:   $8 per person. Pay at the door.  Please let Marianne Harvey know you are coming so 

we will have enough food  (425-348-4993 or jimmarh7@mac.com)  It’s important to know 

how many people are coming.  We want to have enough food, but not too much! 

SPEAKER:   Officer  Sunny Taylor—see page 3 for details 

 

 

*We will be collecting toys for Christmas House at our December meeting.  
The toys we collect really have an impact on children and their families. 
 
*Remember to bring recyclables for Imagine Children’s Museum.  There was a 
extensive list of materials in our newsletter and you can find it on our website. 
 
*Please keep track of the hours you volunteer.  The state is collecting this data 
for the whole year. 
 
*We have found a new person to cater our events.  The price for lunch is now 
$8.  Still a bargain for a nice lunch! 
 
*Please consider bringing two cans of food for the food bank to our meetings.  
Needs are often greater during this time of year. 

This is an abbreviated newsletter for October.  You will still find information on our 

monthly meeting as well as reminders of other activities and needs. 



NEED ADDITIONAL FUNDS FOR YOUR SCHOOL? 

SNO-ISLE CAN HELP! 

IT’S EASY ~ APPLY TODAY 

 

ALL school employees are eligible to participate. 

 

Learning support funds are available in TWO categories.  

30 MEMBERS will receive LSF of $400 

10 NON MEMBERS will receive a one time LSF of $100 

The goals for this program are to: 
Provide additional benefits to students. 

Encourage new membership in the organization.  (It is easy to join and only costs $7 per month with automatic 
payroll deduction in most districts.) 

 

Your are welcome to make copies of this page and let non-members and 
potential new members in your school know of this terrific opportunity.  

 

Mail:  Joan Penewell     10715 Birch Dr. NW           Tulalip WA 98271 

Or you may E-mail the information:   two.primes@frontier.com 

 

 
LEARNING SUPPORT APPLICATION 

DEADLINE DECEMBER 15, 2019 

 

 

Name ______________________ School _________________Principal _________________________ 

 

School Phone ____________________                                                         District _________________________ 

 

Home phone _____________________ 

 

Home E-mail _____________________                                   Address ________________________________  

 

PLEASE BE SPECIFIC  with your request. Funds may be used for classroom supplies, special events, field trips, all 
school projects, etc.   Please include what you plan to purchase for your classroom or school and how the needed items 
will be used and the expected desired outcome. 



Our Featured Speaker 

 Come hear Everett Police Crime Prevention Officer Sunny Taylor.  
Sunny will share tips about staying safe.  The odds of you being victim-
ized by crime while in a public places are low.  However, your personal 
safety is at risk anytime you go out.  Remember, criminals often plan 
crimes and look for the right opportunity with the easiest victim.  Your 
best defense is to plan ahead.  Being safer doesn’t require changing your 
lifestyle, personality, wardrobe or to stop going out.   

Safety at home, walking, in the car, parking, returning to your car, using 
an ATM, and public transportation are topics to be covered.  Most of us 
think about safety but acquiring additional skills will keep us even safer. 

 

Come join us for an informative presentation. 

Save the Date 

Our annual meeting in December is at Le Bistro. 

Date:  December 10 

Time:  11:30 

Price:  $18.00 

 Menu choices and reservation sheet 

will be in the November newsletter.   

Entertainment is by the Kamiak Jazz 

Choir.  We will be collecting toys for 

Christmas house at this event. 

 

 

 

November will be a “back to normal” newsletter with a health report 

and legislative report.   
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RETURN SEVICE 
REQUESTED 

2019-2020 SNO-ISLE BOARD  

PRESIDENT 

   Ken  Harvey 

VICE PRESIDENT 

    Marianne Harvey  

TREASURER 

   Joan Penewell 

SECRETARY 

   Cheryl Hogle 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

Membership— Marianne Harvey and Margie Tish 

Scholarships & Learning Support Fund— 

     Karen Carpenter  and Joan Penewell 

Legislative—-Tim Knopf 

Facebook/Website—Ken Harvey 

Newsletter—David Davis 

Retirement Planning—Marianne Harvey 

Health—Liz Meisner 

Friendship—Brenda Leider, Sue Rookaird, Anne Spence 

 

2019-2020 SNO-ISLE REPRESENTATIVES TO STATE WSSRA 

 

Linda Averill, Past President 

Marianne Harvey, Foundation Trustee and Nominating Committee 

Tim Knopf, Legislative Committee 

Some of our Future Events: 

September 17—10:30 Speaker Sandra Vea—OSLC 

October 15-–10:30 Everett Police, Safety for Seniors—OSLC 

November 19—10:30 Cocoon House—OSLC 

December 10—11:30  Holiday Luncheon at Le Bistro 

February 18—10:30 Scholarship Luncheon—OSLC 

March 17—10:30 Health Topic TBA—OSLC 

April 21—10:30 Container Gardening—OSLC 

May 19—10:30 Joint meeting with Sno-King location TBA 

June 8-10   WSSRA Convention Tri Cities 


